NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council will hold a Work Session
on June 15, 2011, in the Council Chambers, 45 West 100 South, beginning at
6:00 pm.

DISCUSSION ITEMS
1. Review of the Council Agenda
2. General Discussion

If you are planning to attend this Public Meeting and, due to a disability, need
assistance in understanding or participating in the meeting, please notify the City
Office ten or more hours in advance and we will, within reason, provide what
assistance may be required.

CERTIFICATE OF MAILING
The undersigned duly appointed City Recorder for the municipality of Santaquin
City hereby certifies that a copy of the foregoing Notice and Agenda was e-
mailed to the Payson Chronicle, Payson, UT, 84651.
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By: @an B. Farnsworth, City Recorder

Posted:

City Offices
Post Office
Zions Bank



MINUTES OF A COUNCIL WORK SESSION
HELD IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS
JUNE 15, 2011

Mayor DeGraffenried called the meeting to order at 6:06 pm. Council Members attending: Filip
Askerlund, Martin Green, and James Linford. Council Member Rick Steele arrived at 6:35 pm.
Brent Vincent arrived at 6:40 pm.

Others attending: City Manager Ben Reeves, Community Development Director Dennis
Marker, Director of Public Safety Dennis Howard, and Denise Windley.

DISCUSSION ITEMS

Review of the Council Agenda
There weren’t any questions on the bills or changes to the minutes. It was suggested that item
11a be moved to the Consent Agenda.

A discussion was held with regard to Ordinance 06-03-2011, “A Temporary Ordinance
Modifying Bonding Requirements”. Council Member Askerlund voiced his concerns with
adopting the ordinance. Legal Counsel Rich voiced his concerns with the sewer needs and
exposure the City may be involved in.

A discussion was held with regard to Ordinance 06-04-2011, An Ordinance Amending the
Zoning Map of Santaquin City to Certain Area Located within the Current Corporate
Boundaries of Santaquin City, Utah. Council Member Linford would like to have the road
servicing Lewis Fields property included in the disconnect request. The other Council Members
were not in agreement.

City Manager Reeves reviewed the changes to the proposed fee schedule. The Coungil
Members were in agreement with the proposed changes.

City Manager Reeves reported a meeting was held with the City Employees to discuss the new
Employee Personnel Policy. There were a few changes that needed to be made after the
review. Those changes were made and the Council Members are in agreement with the
changes.

At 6:55 pm the meeting was adjourned.



